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NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2023
Christmas is fast approaching and our school is looking and sounding very festive. We have a beautiful Christmas tree in the main entrance with decorations all made by the children from the craft club. Throughout December, we have enjoyed many festive events, from the PTFA Christmas fair, the children’s Christmas performances and our enjoyable Christmas parties across all year groups. As we come to the end of a very busy term, we extend our warmest wishes for a merry Christmas to you and your loved ones. Please find the schedule of upcoming events for the next half-term below. 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
	DATE
	EVENT
	TIME

	Friday 22nd December
	School closes for Christmas
	3.15 pm & 3.20 pm

	Monday 8th January 
	School opens for all pupils
	8:40 am to 8:50 am

	Thursday 18th January 
	EYFS and KS1 PTFA Disco
	5 pm to 6 pm

	Thursday 18th January
	KS2 PTFA Disco
	6:30 pm to 7:45 pm

	Thursday 25th January to Friday 26th January 
	Year 6 residential visit to Whitby 
	

	Friday 2nd February
	EYFS visit to Jodrell Bank
	All day

	Wednesday 7th February 
	Young Voices
	TBC

	Friday 16th February  
	School closes for the February half term 
	3.15 pm & 3.20 pm


Remembrance Day 

On Friday 10th November, our year 5 children visited the war memorial in Middlewich, holding their own memorial service and paying their respects. They contributed some beautiful artwork displayed inside St. Michael’s Church. Well done to our Sports and Events team for their efforts in selling poppies and other merchandise, raising an impressive £452.46 for The Royal British Legion. Thank you to all families who supported this wonderful cause.  Thank you also to our head pupils who took part in the remembrance parade and service where they laid a wreath on behalf of us all at Middlewich Primary School. 
School Visits
Our children have enjoyed a range of school visits across the term. Since our last newsletter, year 3 enjoyed visiting the New Vic Theatre to watch The Nutcracker. Year 5 explored the Potteries Museum, participating in a workshop and delving into Anglo-Saxon history. 
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Sunrise and Sunset Squad 
We are excited to announce the launch of our new booking system for the rebranded breakfast club, Sunrise Squad, and our brand-new after-school club, Sunset Squad. For further details, please see the attached leaflet or visit our school website via the following link: https://www.middlewichprimary.org/page/breakfast-after-school-club/136853 
Ready to secure your spot at Sunrise Squad or Sunset Squad? Simply click on the following link to access our convenient online booking portal. https://middlewich-primary.hivelink.co.uk/
Food Bank Donations
We continue to collect food donations for Middlewich Food Bank. Please contribute by placing items in the designated container in the main entrance hall. 
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Thank you to our PTFA for organising a lovely Christmas fair. As ever, it was very well attended and it was lovely to have so many children perform in the main hall. Thank you to the generosity of our families; your overwhelming support helped the PTFA to raise over £1000. Next month, the PTFA will be starting the new year with a disco on Thursday 18th January - more details will follow next month.
Christmas Festivities 
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Last week, the magic of Christmas came alive as our EYFS and KS1 children presented their Nativity plays to the school and their families. Each performance was so special, and the children were all absolute stars- singing, acting and dancing beautifully! Our KS2 children also spread Christmas joy with a visit to St Michael’s Church, performing a variety of festive songs – well done everyone! 
Instagram

Exciting news! We have joined Instagram. Follow us @middlewichprimarysch for snapshots of school life and updates. 
Gritting Plan Information 
During cold weather, please adhere to the gritting plan posted on the school gates.  This is asking everyone using the school grounds to stick to the gritted paths for your safety. 

Holidays in Term Time

We would like to remind all parents/carers that holidays should not be taken during school time. Holidays are only authorised in extremely exceptional circumstances. Unauthorised absences will be reported to the local authority and a fixed penalty notice may be issued.


School Parking
A reminder that cars are not permitted in the school car park without authorisation from the headteacher. Permits are allocated to Blue Badge holders only. Our school is very busy at the start and the end of the day and it is vitally important that no unauthorised vehicles enter the grounds for the safety of our children and their families. 
Thank you

On behalf of everyone at Middlewich Primary School, we would like to wish all our families a wonderful festive Christmas and a happy new year. We look forward to seeing all the children in school on Monday 8th January.   
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs Reynolds

